FIRST & HARLAN CARRIAGE HOMES SUMMER NEWSLETTER TO HOMEOWNERS



Fireworks!

Please be safe this 4th of July and remember no fireworks! Fireworks that are always illegal to use in Colorado (except for public and professional displays) are firecrackers, rockets (including bottle rockets), Roman candles, cherry bombs, mortars and similar items, such as M-80's.

No fireworks may be discharged on the premises of First and Harlan Carriage Homes, according to General Rule Number 8 of the Rules and Regulations. Let us do our best to keep the community safe during any celebration. Our dog neighbors appreciate it too!

Skunks Spotted: Rabid skunks have been reported in Southwest Jefferson County including one near our neighborhood. If you see a skunk during the day that is a major sign it is sick. Please contact Lakewood Police non-emergency number 303-987-7111 to be connected to animal control if you see one. This is another good reminder that if you put your trash out early and make sure it is secured in the can under a lid. This helps it from drawing animals like skunks to our community!





We are trying to get an idea of how many satellite dishes are no longer in use so they can be removed. Look for a letter with information to report if you have one that is still in use so 

Look for the Satellite Dish Survey

We are trying to get an idea of how many satellite dishes are no longer in use so they car removed. Look for a letter with information to report if you have one that is still in use we do not take it down!

General Safety. Make sure you use best practices with your property to make sure community does not become a target. Keep your garage door closed. Make sure you do have any personal property outdoors; such as bicycles (including kid's bicycles) or lade that make tempting targets. Keep any cars that you park on Gray Street locked and rem any personal belongings. Please bring in any delivery item promptly.

As always, Thank You for being a good neighbor!

Board of Directors
First and Harlan Carriage Homes General Safety. Make sure you use best practices with your property to make sure our community does not become a target. Keep your garage door closed. Make sure you do not have any personal property outdoors; such as bicycles (including kid's bicycles) or ladders that make tempting targets. Keep any cars that you park on Gray Street locked and remove